
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:   July 13, 2018 
 
TO:   All Potential Qualifiers 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. 1 – RFQ for Owner’s Representative for Public Safety Complex 
   Project 
 
RFPS TO BE OPENED: July 26, 2018 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to address the following questions received regarding the above 
referenced RFQ. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original 
specifications as noted. 
 
Question #1: Do you have a timeline for when the City expects to release a RFQ for architectural 
services? 
 
Response: The City intends to release the RFQ for architectural services as soon as possible following 
award of a contract from this RFQ for the Owner’s Representative.  
 
Question #2: In the second paragraph of the background information provided at Article III, and then 
again at Paragraph 5.8 when referring to the potential for a temporary relocation, the need to relocate 
KPD staff is mentioned specifically but City Court is not.  So, my question is whether there is a plan in 
place already for city court should a temporary relocation be required?  Or should the potential for a 
temporary relocation consider both KPD staff and city court? 
 
Response: A temporary relocation, if needed, would include both KPD staff and city court. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 
 


